
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Work Hard, Be Kind, Achieve! 

Another week, yet more events! 

  
  
 

 

SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL 

WEEKLY NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending – 24th November 2023 
 

As part of our commitment to broadening our children’s awareness of the world around 
them and celebrating difference, we celebrated Children in Need last week.  
Children were given the choice to show their support by either wearing clothing that 
was yellow or spotty or by bringing in money as a donation to the charity.  
As you can see from the photos below, many children got in the spirit of the day as well 
as being generous with their spare change - once again we ‘filled’ up Pudsey! We are 
proud to announce that we raised the impressive sum of £59.07. Well done to all! 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Friday our hockey superstars were once again in action at the local hockey 
tournament held at Glen Park. After last year’s successes, our developing team have 
been put in a more advanced division than normal and the challenge level is high! 
Whilst the team were disappointed with some of the results, their resilience, 
determination and teamwork were exemplary – as usual! Well done to our team – 
they are perfect role models to our whole school. 

 
 

 

What about learning I hear you cry? At school we talk to parents a great deal about 
Reading, Writing and Maths and whilst these are really important, we believe education 
should be more than just three subjects.  
Take a look below at some of the learning that takes place during our afternoon sessions: 
 

 

Maple Class improving their knowledge 
of musical notation through the use of 
Glockenspiels and playing in time with 
each other – tuneful! 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Children who are eager to improve their use of phonics and reading are working hard in an 
intervention. 

 

Willow class developing 
the skill of using their 
voices to sing at the right 
pitch and tempo plus 
learning a new song.  
Perhaps you will get the 
chance to hear this 
beautiful singing at the 
nativity performance… 
 

 

Oak class children demonstrating 
their knowledge of how the people 
of Lincolnshire contributed to the 
war effort in World War 2 through 
their writing. 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
School Child Protection & Safeguarding Policy Sept 2023 

 

Should you ever want to see a copy of our school’s safeguarding and child protection policy, it is 

available to view on the school’s website. 

STARS OF THE WEEK 

WILLOW CLASS 

• Luke P for his amazing writing this week using his phonetic knowledge to write his 

words and starting to form sentences. 

MAPLE CLASS  

• Daniel J for trying hard in lessons through contributing to input, and in his writing. 

OAK CLASS 

• Gabriele J for her outstanding efforts in geography lessons and commitment to her 

learning in general. 
 

Golden Surfs 

 

• Jorgie G for writing a Thank you letter to Rookes for donating £50 voucher to the 

school. 

 
 

 

 

• Fri 1st Dec – Non-Uniform Day 

• Fri 8th Dec – PTFA Christmas Fair 3.30pm till 5.30pm. 

• Tues 12th Dec & Wed 13th Dec – Nativity Play. 

• Fri 15th Dec – Christingle Service at the church @ 1.30pm. 

• Mon 18th Dec – Christmas School Lunch 

• Mon 15 Jan 2024 – Reception Class September 2024 Applications Closes. 
 

 

Please check our calendar on our website for upcoming events and information 

 
Please Note 
 

• Fri 8th Dec – No After School Clubs 
 

 



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


